
Pre-EYC Families: Please Join Us at the Food Bank

Saturday, February 8, 2025 from 1:00-3:00 pm

We will meet at the Food Bank 1924 Capital Blvd, Raleigh

Please join us for a family-friendly volunteer day! Guardians are
required to attend this Pre-EYC event. Siblings ages 5 and up
are also welcome to attend.

Volunteer projects may include labeling donations and sorting
produce. Closed-toed shoes are required. Layered clothing is
also recommended, as the warehouse may be hot or chilly.

Advanced registration is required by January 18th. You will
need to create an account, sign a liability waiver, and register all
members of your family that will attend (adults included). To
register, please complete the following steps.



Online Registration for New Food Bank Volunteers

1. Create an account for an adult in your family that will attend.
○ Visit this website: https://cerv.is/0225rspoc click the

green “sign up” button next to our event date and time.
2. Register your first adult volunteer for our event.

○ Follow the prompts on-screen.
○ For the last field “Volunteer Groups”

■ Type “st.” using lowercase letters
■ Select “st. paul’s of cary” from the list that appears

3. Add other adult and child volunteers to your profile.
○ After you register your first adult, you will be sent to the

Volunteer Portal.
○ Under “Step 1” in the black box, select, “Add new

volunteer to profile” to add the rest of your family
members that will attend.

○ Be sure to add them to the St. Paul’s volunteer group,
as before.

4. Add other adult and child volunteers to the event.
○ On the main page of the Volunteer Portal, point to the

black “Volunteer Portal Menu” bar.
○ Select “Sign Up/Apply for an Upcoming Opportunity”
○ Select volunteer name from the drop down menu
○ Click “Use Reservation Code” (this is a small selection

in green under step 1)
■ Enter “stpaulsofcary”

○ Click “Apply Reservation Code”
○ Select the shift your group has reserved for

volunteering

https://na01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fcerv.is%2F0225rspoc&data=05%7C02%7C%7C07f42aa35b354fd990b608dd07dd226c%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C638675368712920202%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=s%2BxgKTUmzo0%2B8NCBgSRoS%2BA35RfWSuL7HBMWXX%2FeNpM%3D&reserved=0


5. You will receive a confirmation email for each person that is
registered.

If you attempt to sign up for the shift via the main food bank page,
you will be added to the general wait list. It’s important to follow
the above steps to utilize one of the spots that has been reserved
for St. Paul’s.

If you already have an account, click the link above and register
all family members for our event.

If you have questions or issues, please email, Emily
emilysearl@hotmail.com

We look forward to seeing you there!

mailto:emilysearl@hotmail.com

